Dear Student,

You are required to fill up the google form by ctrl+clicking the link below:

https://forms.gle/Y7PKFhb3Z30Tj8Yb7

The purpose of this form is to reach those students who sadly lost some of
their family members due to COVID-19 pandemic and now there is no
earning member left in the family.

Once the data collection is over, the college will find out some ways to
help those students.

Best wishes

Prof. R. K. Gupta
Professor-Principal
P.G.D.A.V. College (Eve.)
University of Delhi



